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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UN Human Rights Council
UPR WORKING GROUP 41st SESSION, November 2022 
Algeria
Thank you, Mr President.
Israel is extremely concerned about the human rights situation in Algeria. Israel condemns all disproportionate use of force during peaceful protests and ill-treatment of activists and protestors in custody. Reports that LGBTQI+ persons face high risk of torture and ill-treatment by authorities is extremely alarming. Israel is also extremely concerned that Algerian law still does not explicitly recognize martial rape as a crime.
We recommend Algeria to:
1. Take all necessary measures to decriminalize consensual same-sex relations.  

2. Amend all articles in the Penal Code and Family Code which discriminate on the basis of gender. 

3. Fully respect the right to freedom of religion or belief without discrimination, including for persons belonging to religious minorities. 

I thank you. 
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